
 
NEWS RELEASE 

North Olympic Library System 

2210 South Peabody Street 

Port Angeles, WA  98362 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Date:  September 21, 2016 

Contact: Patti Swingle, Youth Services Librarian, Sequim Branch Library 

  360.683.1161; PSwingle@nols.org  

Re: Family Flicks – Free Saturday Matinees at your Library  

 

The Family Flicks movie series will resume at 2pm on Saturday, October 1 at the Sequim 

Branch of the North Olympic Library System (NOLS). Offered at 2pm on the first Saturday of 

every month, October through April, the Family Flicks series provides fun family entertainment, 

popcorn, and movie trivia at an affordable price—free! 

 

The 2016 series kicks off with a screening of The Incredibles at 2pm on Saturday, October 1.  

A 2004 Academy- and Annie Award-winning superhero film written and directed by Brad Bird, 

this film was produced by Pixar Animation Studios, and released by Walt Disney Pictures. The 

film follows a family of superheroes who are forced to hide their powers and live a quiet 

suburban life, until Mr. Incredible's desire to help people draws the family into a battle with a 

villain and his killer robot. 

 

On Saturday, November 5, the library will show The Good Dinosaur. Produced by Pixar and 

released by Walt Disney Pictures, the 2015 film follows a young Apatosaurus named Arlo, who 

meets an unlikely human friend while traveling through a harsh and mysterious landscape. 

 

The series will continue on December 3 with Norm of the North, a 2016 comedy-adventure 

film. When a real estate development invades his Arctic home, Norm and his three lemming 

friends head to New York City, where Norm becomes the mascot of the corporation in an 

attempt to bring it down from the inside and protect his homeland. 

mailto:PSwingle@nols.org


For a complete Family Flicks schedule, or more information about other upcoming family 

programs, visit www.nols.org, contact the Sequim Branch Library at 360.683.1161, or send an 

email to youth@nols.org. The Sequim Branch Library is located at 630 North Sequim Avenue in 

Sequim. This program is generously supported by the Friends of Sequim Library. 

 

 

The Incredibles screens at 2pm on Saturday, October 1. 

 

 

 

The Good Dinosaur will show at 2pm on Saturday, November 5. 
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The series will continue December 3 with the 2016 animated film Norm of the North. 
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